Econfina Preserve Property Owners Association, Inc



8050 Sw 170 St● Palmetto Bay, Fl 33157● Phone: 305-343-1527 ● Fax: 786-573-0844 E-Mail: president@econfinapreserve.com

Covid-19

We the Board of Econfina Preserve Property Owners Association are hoping that all of the property Owners are safe and in good health.

As you know, we are approaching elections, this year we have been attacked by the Covid-19 virus and it has hit all around the country.

We in Florida are in Phase 2, Phase 2 guidance reads as follows, all persons in Florida are encouraged to avoid congregating in groups larger than 50 (with exceptions in Miami-Dade, Broward, and Palm Beach counties).

Our previous meeting was held in the city of Venice, Fl., the room that we were using had ample space for conditions prior to the Covid-19.

Do to the current Covid-19 phase, we will be postponing the meetings and elections until we in Florida get the all clear or until Phase 3 in order to continue with the Annual Meetings and Elections.

This decision is for the health of all members of the Association and for the safety of the establishment in which the meeting would have been held at.

As soon as we know of a safe date of commencement we will inform you of such date.

Sincerely,

Rafael Paredes

6/23/2020